
CEDARS OF PEACE 
COVID-19 GUIDELINES FOR RETREATANTS 

June 14, 2021 
 
 
Cedars is basically back to functioning as normal.   

• We are once again supplying bedding so you don’t need to bring your own unless you 
prefer. 

• The chapel and laundry room are open. 
• We are back to leaving 24 hours between retreatants rather than 72 hours. 
• You are welcome to walk anywhere, including on the main Motherhouse campus 

although we still ask that you allow 10 feet distance and refrain from interacting other 
than a cheery greeting! 

 
There are still a few precautions on the main Motherhouse campus. 

• The swimming pool is permanently closed due to maintenance issues, not COVID. ☹"#$ 
• Eating in the Motherhouse dining room is not an option. 
• All Motherhouse buildings are off limits, including the church; retreatants will not be 

able to participate in prayer services or Mass at this time.  
 
We ask that you continue to be mindful of COVID symptoms and to refrain from coming if you 
have: 

• any of the following symptoms:  fever, coughing/sneezing, sore throat, shortness of 
breath, diarrhea, abdominal pain 

• been exposed to someone with documented or suspected COVID-19 
 

We will continue to waive our normal cancellation 
policy for COVID related cancellations. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

If you become sick while you are here, it is your responsibility to drive 
yourself home or find someone to pick you up immediately.  As soon 
as possible, please get tested for COVID-19 and let us know of those 
results so we can do contact tracing as needed. 
 


